
10 DOWNING STREET

THE PREME MINISTER 6th July, 1983

I cannot overestimate the importance of Alan

Walter's contribution to the success of our economic strategy.

I am deeply grateful to you for having made it possible for

him to come to No.10.

Thank you once again for your continuina help,

which will enable him to remain here for the next year as a

part-time consultant.

Lord Cayzer 



